CRISTO REY

JESUIT HIGH SCHOOL

December 14, 2016

Mr. Alfonso Bautista

Bautista Memorial Scholarship
6425 S. Harlem

Chicago, IL 60638

Dear Mr. Bautista,

On behalf of the entire Cristo Rey community, thank you for choosing to support our students
and mission. This letter is to acknowledge the Bautista Memorial Scholarship’s $1,000
contribution in scholarship support of Cristo Rey student Josue Garcia during the 2016-17 school
year.

Students like Josue work hard, not only in the classroom, but also at their work-study jobs, in
their respective communities, and as members of their families. As with both you and your
parents, our students carry the hopes of their families with them every step of the way. Thanks
to the generosity of supporters like you, local students like Josue can grow and succeed in a
nurturing community here at Cristo Rey.

Please feel free to contact our Director of Corporate and Foundation Relations, Matthew

Crossett, at (773) 890-6817 | mcrossett@cristorey.net should you have any questions related to
the scholarship. We hope to see you again soon.

Gratefully,

B

Antonio Ortiz
President

This letter acknowledges that your 2016 gift will be used solely for the charitable purposes of
Cristo Rey Jesuit High School. This gift is fully tax deductible because it was given without
exchange of any goods or services. Cristo Rey Jesuit High School is a tax exemplt organization,
EIN 36-4067306. This letter is your receipt; please keep it for your tax records.
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